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Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION FOR 10/22/2020

The regularly scheduled meeting of the California Vanpool 

Authority Technical Advisory Committee for Thursday, 

October 22, 2020 at 1:30 pm is canceled.

The next Technical Advisory Committee meeting is 
scheduled for Thursday, January 28, 2021 at 1:30 pm. 

G. Cardenas

Executive Director,
California Vanpool Authority 
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